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Subject Notification of Acceptance of the Asian Political Science Review 
Dear Nia Karniawati, Samugyo Ibnu Redjo, Utang Suwaryo and Rahman Mulyawan 

Ilmu Sosial & Ilmu Politik, Universitas Padjadjaran, Indonesia 
 
We would like to thank you for considering Asian Political Science Review (ISSN: 2351-0862), indexed in Ingenta 
Connect, as well as for submitting your research paper for publication into our journal. 
 
We have much pleasure in letting you know that your paper herein referred to as: “E-Government in Public 
Service” registered under number APSR-2017-9, has been double-blind reviewed by two reviewers, and accepted 
for publication, without any amendment. 
 
Therefore, your article will be published on the Vol. 1, No. 1, in June 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact with us. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kittisak Jermsittiparsert 
Secretary General, PSAKU 
APSR’s Editor-in-Chief 
Email: kittisak.j@rsu.ac.th 


